
YORKSHIRE REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

MEMORANDUM 

From: Mr E Frank To: Dr A E Robinson Date: 3 January 1980 
Dr Townley 

A.I.D.S Leaflets and Documentation 

All the old posters have either been used or destroyed. From memory the sequence 
of events was:-

1. After many delays the grey A.I.D.S leaflet became available in late 1983. 
This was distributed on session supported by a poster of our own production 
inviting donors to read the leaflet. 

2. In late 1984 or early 1985 it was decided that a leaflet should be sent with 
every invitation. See attached sample letter and note dated 12.2.85. This 
procedure was to last 6 months (Note dated 1.8.85) 

3. In September 1985 a revised leaflet was produced and again every donor was 
required to have one before donating. (Note dated 27.9.85) 

4. For something like 24 years we have used the "data post" invitation which has 
regularly been A.I.D.S updated for public normal donors. 
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